
 

TOWN OF CLAYTON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Clayton, County of Winnebago will hold a Public Information 

Meeting at 6:00 p.m. on Wednesday, April 20, 2022 in the Town Office meeting room located at 8348 

CTR “T”, Larsen WI 54947.   

 

The purpose of the Public Information Meeting is to share information on the resurfacing (mill and 

overlay) of approximately 5.4 miles of Oakridge Road in order address pavement deficiencies and to 

maintain and improve this important roadway within the local transportation system.  The proposed 

project begins at WIS 76 on the east and ends at the Town Line on the west.  

 

The public is encouraged to view and examine information about the proposed improvements at the 

meeting and discuss any concerns they may have. If you are unable to attend,  a Power Point 

presentation will be made available for viewing on the Town of Clayton website 

(https://www.townofclayton.net)  from April 21 through May 5, 2022 or by contacting the Town Clerk 

at (920) 836-2007.  If you cannot attend the Public Information Meeting, you may submit written 

comments to the Town Clerk before 4:30 P.M. on May 5, 2022.  

 

Our Non-English speaking population and those with disabilities are invited to contact the Town Clerk 

at 920-836-2007 at least 24-hours in advance of the meeting to arrange special accommodations.   

 

Dated this 30th, day of March, 2022  

 

Publish on Wednesday, April 6, 2022 and Wednesday, April 13, 2022 

 

Post on April 6, 2022 

 

Town of Clayton  

 

 

By: Tori Straw, Administrator 

 

 

https://www.townofclayton.net/

